

Linda N. ReidSuperintendent of Schools

January 2014

Dear Friends of the South Euclid Lyndhurst Schools,

Please accept this letter as a formal invitation for you to join the South Euclid Lyndhurst School's "Brown and Gold" Club, an exclusive benefit for our senior citizens, to remain closely connected with our schools. By filling out the enclosed card with your name, you are entitled to free admission to all activities of the South Euclid Lyndhurst Schools. From athletic competitions, our show choir, band and many other activities, we want you to stay actively engaged with our schools and students. Your dedication and loyalty to building and shaping our communities is what we wish to honor with the "Brown and Gold" card.

Just fill out the card, bring it to the next upcoming SEL school activity and you'll receive free admission! Enclosed with this letter, please find some upcoming SEL events that may be of interest to you. As always, for the most up-to-date calendar of activities, please visit the district Web site at www.sel.k12.oh.us, and click on the calendar link. You can always contact our Central Office at 216-691-2000 for more information.

Our vision is that the SEL Schools will become *The Destination School Community*. With your help and involvement, I am confident that we will fulfill this vision. I am available if you have questions and concerns about our schools. Please do not hesitate to contact me!

Sincerely,

Linda N. Reid Superintendent of Schools